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Although the 1978 Committee on the 
Status of Endangered Wildlife in Canada 
formally designated the Black-footed Fer¬ 
ret as extirpated in Canada, there have 
been several unconfirmed ferret sightings 
in the prairie provinces. Currently the Ca¬ 
nadian Wildlife Service and the provincial 
Wildlife Branch are soliciting reports of 

ferret sightings. An informative brochure 
has been produced by Environment 
Canada and World Wildlife Fund Canada. 
For more information and to report sight¬ 
ings contact either of the following: Roger 
Edwards, Canadian Wildlife Service, 
Second Floor, 4999-98 Avenue, Edmon¬ 
ton, Alberta, T6B 2X3, telephone 
403-468-8928 or Dale Hjertaas, Wildlife 
Branch, SPRC, 3211 Albert Street, Re¬ 
gina, Saskatchewan, S4S 5W6, telephone 
306-787-2892. 
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